
The Montgomery County Historical and Family History Society Presents ~
The first Quarterly Family History Workshop titled:

Getting Started with Genealogy Using Ancestry.com and Census Records
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Hosted by the Genealogical Committee and presented by Kay Kripchak

Bring your family and friends to this free workshop. Come meet the Genealogy team 
and learn the basics of using Ancestry.com, with a focus on census records. Whether 
you are new to family history research or have been doing it for years, this work-
shop will help you to use Ancestry.com’s newest tools, resources, and the newly 
released 1950 census records. 

You will receive useful tips, research data sheets, and you could win a free Ancestry 
DNA kit. Every attendee will receive a ticket for the drawing. The drawing will oc-
cur at the end of the workshop and you must be present to win the DNA kit.

Optional: Bring your laptop/tablet and family fact sheets (names, birth dates/places, etc) 
if you would like some help with your research.

Save the Date: Sunday, September 25, 2022 (1:00 pm to 4:00 pm) 
Please RSVP to MCHSALGenealogy@gmail.com

The workshop will be held at the Figh Pickett Barnes School House at 512 S. Court St.
• Doors open at 1:00 pm with finger foods and drinks - Bring your questions
• The one-hour Workshop begins at 2:00 pm
• Stay for hands-on help from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm

See you there!


